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January 31,2017

National Stock Exchange of India Limited

Exchange Plaza

Plot No. C/1, G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex

Bandra (East)
Mumbai — 400 051

Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub: Clarification / Confirmation on news item a

In reference to the above subject, we provide the following clarification, as under:

CODE: IFCI

1. There were no such negotiations taking place.

in “Bloomberq TV”

2. IFCI is not aware of any information that has not been announced to the Stock
Exchanges which could explain the upward movement in trading.

3. Further, this is to inform that IFCI is a Government Company and has disclosed to
the Stock Exchanges all such information which the Company has been in possession
and which are required to be disclosed to the Stock Exchanges. All material
information have been disclosed by the Company that have a bearing on the
operation / performance of the Company which include all price sensitive information
etc. Further, the Company has also provided timely clarification / information sought
by the Stock Exchanges. Hence, any increase or spurt in volume of the shares of the
Company are apparently market driven and that the Company neither has any
knowledge of reasons nor any control on the same.

Hope this should serve the purpose.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
For IFCI Limited
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(Rupa Sarkar)
Company Secretary
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IFCI Limited

Regd. Office:

IFCI Tower, 61 Nehru Place, New Dethi - 110 019
Phone: +91-11-4173 2000, 4179 2800

Fax: +91-11-2623 0201, 2648 8471

Website: www.ifciltd.com

CIN: L74895DL1993GO1053677
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The BSE Ltd.

Department of Corporate Services
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower

Dalal Street, Fort

Mumbai — 400001

January 31, 2017

CODE: 500106

Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub: Clarification / Confirmation on news item

in "Bloomberg TV"

In reference to your Letter No. L/SURV/ONL/RV/ZS/2016-17/241 dated January 31,
2017, we provide the following clarification as under:

1. There were no such negotiations taking place.

2. IFCI is not aware of any information that has not been announced to the Stock
Exchanges which could explain the upward movement in trading.

3. Further, this is to inform that IFCI is a Government Company and has disclosed to
the Stock Exchanges all such information which the Company has been in possession
and which are required to be disclosed to the Stock Exchanges. All material
information have been disclosed by the Company that have a bearing on the
operation / performance of the Company which include all price sensitive information
etc. Further, the Company has also provided timely clarification / information sought
by the Stock Exchanges. Hence, any increase or spurt in volume of the shares of the
Company are apparently market driven and that the Company neither has any
knowledge of reasons nor any control on the same,

Hope this should serve the purpose.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
For IFCI Limited

(Rupa Sarkar)
Company Secretary
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IFCI Limited

Regd. Office:

IFCI Tower, 61 Nehru Place, New Delhi - 110 019
Phone: +91-11-4173 2000, 4179 2800

Fax: +91-11-2623 0201, 2648 8471

Webslte: www.ifciltd.com

CIN: L74899DL1993G0I053677
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